ATTACHMENT #1

pZ )

Newmarket

COURTESY PARKING TICKET

PAY IT FORWARD

Issued by the Town of Newmarket

We noticed that you were unable to make it back to your vehicle before the time limit posted.
(message to change according to the parking infraction)

Instead of issuing you a parking ticket, the Town of Newmarket invites you to pay it forward
and support a local Newmarket charity of your choice instead.

DID YOU KNOW?

* The Newmarket Food Pantry averages 400 visits per month and assists over 1,100 clients each
month. More than 30 per cent of the Newmarket Food Pantry’s clients are under the age of 18.

* Inn from the Cold welcomed approximately 5,115 attendees within a span of 154 nights of
service and served 24,972 meals in 2018.

* Belinda’s Place provides support, services and emergency housing for women in need.

® The Town of Newmarket has a CARE Fund (Creating Accessible Recreation for Everyone) that
aims to give residents of all ages the opportunity to participate in recreational programming,
by offering them financial assistance.

For a list of local charities in Newmarket that you can help support, visit newmarket.ca/payitforward

With your support, together, we can help those in need and make Newmarket even better.

THANK YOU

Town of Newmarket
Legislative Services, Parking Enforcement

newmarket.ca/payitforward | 905-895-5193 | info@newmarket.ca






